Good Afternoon, 

I am writing to give you an overview of our programme until the completion of this scheme,  which is currently scheduled for Friday 23 February 2024. The remainder of the work will take place from 10pm until 6am on weekdays. 

We are currently working on Phase Three on the M1 southbound carriageway with a closure in place from J22-J21a until 24th January.

On the 25th and 26th January we are programmed  to return to Phase 4 on the southbound carriageway. There will be a closure in place on the A46 southbound from J50, with lane closures on the M1 southbound mainline. The Leicester Forest East Services on the southbound carriageway will be unaffected. 

I will be back in touch as we move through the final stages of this programme, keeping you up to date with any changes. 

Best regards, 

Karen McGilvray 
Public Liaison Lead
Karen@ApplewoodDevelopments.com

